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September 28, 1960 |

Mr. Oliver Payne

0il Conservation Commission
State Capitol

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Re: $5,000 One Well Plugging Bond
on Sketchley Rio Grande Com—
munity Well No. 1, SW{SEL,
Section 5, Township 6 North
Range 1 East, Valencia County,
New Mexico

Dear Oliver:

I have finally been able to locate a drilling contractor,
E. D. Bennett, Bennett Drilling Company, 5910 Tokay Road, N.E.,
Albuguerque, who is avallable to plug the above well. He has been
in contact with Mr. Jim Kappeina concerning the plugging program.
However, he has requested that he be furnished with a letter out-
lining the location of the well to be plugged and the plugging
program set up for this well, together with any supporting diagrams
that Mr. Kappeina will be able to furnish. This request is made
in order that he, as well as the surety on the plugging bond, will
be protected in the event of any misunderstanding that may exist
at this time in connection with this matter.

Regarding the location of this well, the drilling con-
tractor has énquired of us as to whether or not the well concern-
ed is that which 1s located in front of the depot at Los Lunas as
you face in the direction looking across the tracks.

We would appreciate your or Mr. Kappeina's writing Mr.
Bennett directly at your earliest opportunity and sending us a

copy of your letter.
Very truly yourizéz///ﬂ
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